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Combined Library and Notes Home Tote Bag 
 

Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
 
 
In 2018 we will be introducing a combined library bag and notes home tote bag.  These 
sturdy, weather-proof tote bags will be used by your child throughout their time at PNPS.   
 
All students have been provided with their tote bag.  The school is subsidising the cost of 
these bags and we ask that families contribute $8. 
 
Please complete the slip below and return it, with the correct money, to your child’s 
classroom teacher as soon as possible.  Payments can also be made online via the school 
website. 
 
 
Kathryn Methven  
Principal  
February 1, 2018 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Parramatta North Public School 
 
 

Combined Library and Notes Home Tote Bag 
 

 
 
Please tick one of the following: 
 

I have included $8 cash as payment for the tote bag. 
 
 

  I have made an online payment.  My receipt number is………………………….. 
 
 
 
Student’s Name ………………………………………………………………… Class ……….…….. 
 
 
 
 
Parent/Caregiver Signature: …………………………………………..……….Date: ….../......../….. 
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